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MEMO 
 
 
To:  School Administrators 
 
From: Jocelyne Possberg, Transportation Manager 
 
CC: Kent Muench, Superintendent of Learning 
        
Date: September 16, 2023 
 
Re: Delays and Cancellations Notifications 
 

 
 
Please share with your families. 
 
As you may have noticed, there have been some changes in the bus delays and cancellations notifications 
on our website.   
 

1. From the Prairie Spirit School Division website, scroll down and click on the Transportation tab.   
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2. Bus cancellations and updates are now found on the BusPlanner Website.  Clink on the BusPlanner 
Website link to continue. 

 
 

3. From this link, you will find the View Alerts tab: 
  

 
4. Any Alerts for the day will appear here.  There are two cancellations listed in the example below.  

You may also select “Future” to see future cancellations. 
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5. Alerts Explained - This alert is for Stobart School Route DL-01.   
 

 
 

 
- The morning run is cancelled on Sept 19, 2023, as indicated by DL-01 (DL-01 A) notification. 
- The afternoon run is also cancelled on Sept 19, 2023, as indicated by the DL-01 (DL-01 P) 

notification. 

The A represents AM.   

The P represents PM.   


